
BURLINGTON 
R E S O U R C E S 
San Juan Division 

May 8, 2008 

To Whom it may concern, 

Burlington Resources would like to rescind the DHC-3929 for the following well due to 
the well being completed as a single formation Basin Fruitland Coal. 

Reid A 100S API#30-045-34248 
UnitO 
Sec.l, T30N, R13W, NMPM 
San Juan County New Mexico 

Sincerely, 

Sasha Spangler 
Regulatory Technician 
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